
Hello, 

I am a resident on Watson st. I reside at 15 Watson st.  
I am concerned about the dirt and mud, that has been stirred up and spread around the street 
due to city trucks driving into Watson park.  

I believe that if a city sweeper came after the trucks it would make an impact not only on the 
appearance of our small street, but our general mood and happiness with the city.  

Please consider this as well as installing a grate to drain excess water into the nearby Creek. 

Thank you for listening to our small streets concerns. 

Regards,  

Watson st. Residents 

Antonio and Maria 
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